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improve the City of Windsor’s commitment to customer service. Questions about this collection may be made to Awele 
Italiano, Transportation Planning Coordinator, at (519)-255-6100 ext.6351, email aitaliano@citywindsor.ca 
Ecole Bellewood Staff in partnership with The City of Windsor 

Read/Move-a-thon School Fundraiser Update 
Thank you Ecole Bellewood students, parents/caregivers and larger school community! 
We had an incredibly successful school fundraising campaign this year, thanks to the very generous support of our 
Bellewood parents, extended families, and larger community! 

Funding that comes from the Ministry of Education does not cover extra things that have come to be an important part 
of student life at Bellewood.  Fundraising helps us take care of the many resources, special events, speakers, busses for 
field trips and school athletic events, referees for games, Good News Tickets, student rewards, lunch monitor incentives, 
technology, graduation supplies, mathematics competitions, recess equipment, primary agendas, gym sports equipment 
and many other things that we utilize throughout the year for our students. 

The top three sellers in the school will win a prize.  First prize will be a tablet, second prize will be a bicycle, and third 
prize will be a Gift Certificate to Clip’n Climb Windsor!  For each $10.00 a student brings in, they received one ballot for a 
chance to win prizes.  Prizes for the daily ballot draws may include popcorn, books, basketballs, volleyballs, soccer balls, 
board games and various other items.  The class that brings in the most money in each division (Early Years, Primary, 
Junior, and Intermediate) will also receive a pizza party! 

School Renewal Project - Ontario Builds Signage 
Ecole Bellewood is currently receiving upgrades to the original building (behind the scenes) to our BAS system. This



pg.



pg. 4 

Meeting adjourned at 7:36 pm. 
Next meeting: Monday December 2nd, 2024 @ 6 pm. 

PIC Chair Contact Info: bellewoodparents@gmail.com 

mailto:bellewoodparents@gmail.com

	Meeting Attendance
	Land Acknowledgement
	Principal’s Report – Mr. Pallotto:
	Vice Principal’s Report – Mr Roy:
	Teacher’s Report – Mme Matos:
	Treasurer’s Report - Kara Tse
	The account balance is as follows:
	Food: $3,497.29
	Fundraising: $2,339.12
	Grants: $331.68
	Total: $6,168.09 balance at the end of October
	A new document has been created to track expenses, and a form must be filled out and requested for the committee to better track funds allocated throughout the school year.
	Fundraising:
	Winter Market – December 5th, 2024 (8:45 am – 4 pm)
	Motions
	 Stefanie Neale motion to allocate $120 to each of the 33 classrooms for a total of $3,960. Kara Tse seconded motion.  No objections: Motion passed
	 Stefanie Neale motion to allocate $1000 towards graduation. – Karyn Mui seconded motion. No objections: Motion passed
	 Stefanie Neale motion to allocate $151.20 to PIC Insurance – No objections: Motion passed
	New total at the end of the meeting is $1,048.80 **Most funds will not be allocated all at once.



